
IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
IN OCTOBER 2023 

When: 

Friday, October 27, 2023 at 7:30 pm 
to Monday, October 30, 2023 at 
8:00 am  

Important system maintenance will be 
performed on our banking system 
during the specified times mentioned 
above. 

This maintenance is essential for us to 
enhance our technology, improve our 
products, and ultimately provide you 
with better service. 

We appreciate your understanding and 
hope that this advance notice will be 
helpful during this time. 

Any Questions?  
Contact your nearest branches.  

Monday through Friday 9:00 am to 5:00 pm. 

Highlights 
 Online Banking, mobile banking,

and bill payment access will be
unavailable during the system
maintenance weekend.

 After the system maintenance
weekend, we recommend that you
first log in through the web browser
for Online Banking and then to your
Mobile Banking app for security
authentication.

 Your debit card may be affected
during the system maintenance
weekend, and it could impact your
purchase limit. While we aim to
avoid any interruptions, please be
prepared to use alternative forms of
payment throughout the weekend.
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